
TPHS SIDELINE CHEER TRYOUTS - 2024-2025
Teacher Recommendations

Dear Staff, thank you for taking the time to fill out! If you have further
comments/concerns, please email me at: tpcheerchodorow@gmail.com

1st Period/Teacher:
Comments:

2nd Period/Teacher:
Comments:

3rd Period/Teacher:
Comments:

4th Period/Teacher:
Comments:

5th Period/Teacher:
Comments:

6th Period/Teacher:
Comments:

7th Period/Teacher:
Comments:

Thank you!
Suzy Chodorow (TPHS Sideline Head Cheer Coach & Advisor)

mailto:tpcheerchodorow@gmail.com

